
 

 
 

 
October 23, 2024 
Ref.: ULL/SEC/Compliance/2024-25  
 
BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
P J Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
SCRIP CODE : 506690  
 
Sub: Increase in Volume 
Ref.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SK/2024-2025/260 
 
This is in reference to your email dated October 23, 2024 on the captioned subject for clarification 
on increase in volume of securities of the Company across Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
We would like to inform you that as on date the Company does not have any 
information/announcement, which may, in our opinion, have a bearing on the price/volume 
behaviour in the security of the Company and which needs to be intimated to the Stock 
Exchanges.  
 
Further, we would like to inform you that the Company is regularly intimating all the events, 
information, etc. that may have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company which 
include all price sensitive information, etc. to the Stock Exchanges, as per the provisions of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), 
Regulations, 2015.  
 
We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours truly,  
For UNICHEM LABORATORIES LIMITED  
 
 
 
 
PRADEEP BHANDARI  
Head – Legal & Company Secretary 

 

http://www.unichemlabs.com/
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